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Transportation 
 
COMMERCIAL SCHEDULED AIR TRANSPORTATION (INCLUDED IN PROPOSAL) 
This proposal is recommending commercial flights.  The Baldwinsville Band fly from Buffalo and other 
surrounding cities depending on the flight schedules and lift (how many we can get on each flight).  
Although this isn't as convenient as a charter it is might be a more cost-effective and the probability of 
splitting up the group on various flights is greater. Keep in mind that there might be fuel surcharges 
closer to departures as well as fees for extra baggage as well as overweight & oversized checked luggage 
if you don’t ship it all on a luggage truck to Los Angeles. 
 
CHARTER AIR OPTION  
The convenience of a charter is that the Band will fly together on a chartered plane along with the 
instruments, uniforms and luggage.  The aircraft could be one 737 that accommodate 168 seats each.     
 
We are able to accommodate any passengers over 168 passengers on commercial carriers.  The 
departures times for the charter will be requested in the morning on December 28th to Los Angeles and 
returning on January 2nd in the morning.     
 
Keep in mind that there might be fuel surcharges closer to departures and the actual flight time will not 
be confirmed until approximately 60 days prior to departure. 
 
 
INSTRUMENT AND LUGGAGE TRANSFER  
We are suggesting the band will truck instruments, equipment and uniforms via tractor trailer.                        If 
space permits, luggage will go on the truck.   
 
MOTORCOACH TRANSPORTATION  
In California the band will have four deluxe motorcoaches, with air-conditioning, reclining seats and 
restrooms. Each motorcoach will have a minimum of 56 seats. 
 
One extra motorcoach will be chartered for the chaperones and staff not marching in the parade if there 
aren’t enough seats to dedicate to the chaperones out of the original four coaches. This coach will 
transport these passengers directly to and from their parade seats on January 1st.  
 
We feel it is best to pay the extra amount to keep the coaches for the entire time.  There are too many 
issues that can arise if the coaches don’t show up on time, etc.   Additionally, we have the same 
drivers throughout the week and the drivers stay in the same hotel (or next door) so if we decide  
to leave early one day or leave later one day, we can decide that on the spot.   
 
It is also important that the motorcoach company offers SPAB (School Pupil Activity Bus) certified 
coaches, which are certified by the California Highway Patrol. 
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